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Harvest 2024 
It’s the wonderful time of year and we are getting 
all Autumnal. We will be collecting non-
perishable food items or toiletries for the local 
charity ‘Trinity Foodbank Radcliffe’ They donate 
to local vulnerable people in crisis need. We will 
be collecting up to Friday 15th November.  
 

 
 
Halloween Fancy Dress  
It’s the season for dressing up! The children and 
staff can dress up on Thursday 31st October for 
Halloween. The children will be taking part in 
Halloween fun and activities all through the week 
commencing 21th October. So, if they don’t 
attend on Halloween, they are more than 
welcome to dress up this week. We will also be 
holding a bake and buy sale on the Thursday in 
reception so please remember your pennies. 
 
Winter is coming…: 
We would like to remind parents that we go  
outside everyday no matter what the weather, so 
please make sure your child has appropriate 
clothing at nursery. A lot of children seem to have 
grown over the summer period so please check 
their wetsuits and wellies still fit. Wetsuits are 
brilliant over winter when children are splashing 
in puddles and making mud pies. (This also means 
less washing for you!) 
 

Does your child start school September 2025? 
If your child starts school in September 2025 you 
may want to start thinking about schools! You 
can ring your local primary schools and ask for a 
tour/virtual tour or some more information. 
Please look at more than one school. You will 
need to put three schools on your application 
form as you may not get your first choice. Choices 
are submitted online via the Bury Council website 
from 1st November. 
 
Holidays Are Coming!                                
With Santa and his elves starting the preparation 
for the big night, we are also doing some 
preparation in advance… 
 
IQ Cards 
Everybody should now have received their child’s 
design for their Christmas cards. IQ cards have 
been a very big hit over the last few years. The 
children create a print on a piece of card which 
will then be sent home. Feel free if you would like 
to add more to the card and personalise it more. 
We then ask that you send back the design and 
payment by Friday 11th October. We will receive 
your printed orders by the beginning of 
December.  
 
Finally, I would like to thank you for your 
continuous support. If you have any questions 
or queries, please don’t hesitate to speak to me. 
 

Jessica Whittle  

Radcliffe Manager 

Thank you for taking the time to read this month’s newsletter. We hope you find the information useful. We 
would also like to welcome our new children and their families. We hope you enjoy your time with us. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/Trinityfbank/?hc_ref=ART1isV5RRq-Cj5IpBJf5vUqlfycsne7GhkE5TUjs1ytoGHE_i5nbj1jW0exTB3YxdY&fref=nf&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARCEoGRnHR7H_yhpdRA7F6t_UAnrrND1rsa2FJwasFn8UV50D0eQyI4-mqLlRJCcfduUAkNSfuiQ762W3h7JpJlomlQlJlNJhlzCg1CmelU2AzWdxZxTUVk344pVw4Ux0B82jW2BXyDxrIf0nwrGNVNx18IbBQD1PWHD9VgDOFctwFXuM4_oSEvX301qVwA5h9ZQcVvnN0EjzpgdwSMdga6Q63z4vXhCB1L4z58zYvyiQby9NZRdaqPaW0SFBu-4m4VRQG9IfHTmfnt2NgpPfRIvmsqmSun_hFxAUrIC3PSzgbsGV-E&__tn__=kC-R

